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In collaboration with the Police Officers Association and the Police Department’s supervisory staff, the City 
is pleased to announce that Records Manager Tracie Hernandez is the recipient of the 2016 Herb Ross Community 
Achievement Award for the Capitola Police Officer of the Year. Congratulations Tracie! 

The Herb Ross Community Achievement Award is presented to a Capitola Police Officer each year. For 
those who did not know Sergeant Ross, he was an amazing human being who stood for integrity, professionalism, 
and hard work. He truly cared for the people of his community and the Police Department. He was a mentor to so 
many. His passion for kids, education and for doing the right thing was just a few of his many contributions. Sergeant 
Ross worked for the Capitola Police Department from 1973 until 2001. The significance in this community 
achievement award is that Sergeant Ross strongly believed in being involved in your community and giving back. We 
are honored to have his family present for this presentation.  

 

 


